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Bridge deck construction and resumption of in-river works  
June 5, 2024  

Construction of the Pattullo Bridge replacement is progressing with all of the on-land foundations, the bridge tower 
and bridge foundation near the New Westminster shoreline now complete.  

Crews are now constructing the bridge deck across the Fraser River. To complete this work, gantry cranes on top of 
the bridge deck are being used to lift steel girders and concrete deck panels into place from above the Fraser River. 
While this method of construction significantly reduces interferences to marine navigation, occasional short-term 
restrictions of the navigation channels will be required to ensure public safety.  

Intermittent restrictions will be communicated to marine users via weekly Navigational Warnings (NAVWARNs). 
NAVWARNs will also be posted on the Project website.  

In the coming months, soil densification activities near the Surrey shoreline are expected to resume. The start date of 
this work is subject to river conditions and will be in accordance with Fisheries and Oceans Canada requirements for 
minimizing impact to fish and fish habitat.  

 

  

mailto:pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca


 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Bridge deck construction is ongoing. In-river works 
will resume subject to river conditions and will be 
in accordance with Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
requirements.   

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m., and 
some Sundays from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
 
Welding and other ancillary work on site will 
occur 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
 

 

Traffic  
A full closure of Front Street is required while 
bridge deck construction is underway between the 
in-river foundation near the New Westminster 
shoreline and the foundation south of Columbia 
Street. For more information, including detours, 
please visit the Project website. Occasional short-
term restrictions of the in-river navigation 
channels will be required.     

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents and businesses may hear 
some noise associated with bridge deck 
construction activities; however, the 
majority of activities will take place during 
the day.   

 

More information regarding bridge deck construction is available at pattullobridgereplacement.ca. If you have any 
questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. 
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